
 Sea Grant–NCCOS 
Hawai’i Aquaculture Siting 

and Sustainability Workshop
Honolulu, Hawai’i
October 28, 2025

Save the Date

As part of a unique collaboration between Sea Grant and the National Centers for Coastal Ocean Science 
(NCCOS), we are hosting a series of regional workshops to showcase and receive input on a range of tools useful 
for aquaculture siting and sustainability. We are actively recruiting individuals from Hawai’i engaged in aquaculture 
extension, industry, research, or any other coastal ocean stakeholders who are interested in this topic. Because 
of space limitations, we will only be inviting about 50 people to attend in person. If you are interested in being 
included in the workshop, please contact Maryland Sea Grant. For more information, please visit:

www.mdsg.umd.edu/HawaiiAquacultureWS
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